
 

              Perth, Friday 20 October 2023 

 

QORIA Q1 FY24 RESULTS WEBINAR 

Qoria Limited (ASX: QOR) is pleased to announce it will release its business update for the quarter 
ending 30 September 2023 and Appendix 4C on Monday, 23 October 2023. 

The Company will host an investor webinar with Managing Director Tim Levy and CFO Ben Jenkins, 
at 7:30am (AWST) / 10:30am (AEDT) on the same day – Monday, 23 October 2023 – to discuss the 
results. 

Please access the webinar via the link below at 7:30am (AWST) / 10:30am (AEDT) on Monday 23 
October 2023. No action is required prior to the day to register your interest: 

Video Call Link: https://meet.google.com/bey-vpph-eca 

Or dial: (AU) +61 3 8594 6724 PIN: 672019350 

Questions can be pre-submitted to simon@nwrcommunications.com.au or asked via the Q&A 
functionality with Google Meets conferencing platform.  

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Tim Levy         
Managing Director 
tim.levy@qoria.com 
+61 413 563 333 

 

About Qoria 

Qoria is the only truly global provider of digital safety and student wellbeing solutions. Qoria's 
innovative integrated suite of best-in-class tools supports the needs of both schools and parents and 
enables a unique collaboration between them. Australian based and ASX-listed, Qoria's innovations 
are rapidly being adopted by school communities globally.  
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